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NOTICE OF INTENT TO NEGOTIATE FOR AWARD 

The Manatee County Procurement Division provides notice of its intent to award a single source contract with a value of 
$175,250.00 with Flare Services LLC for the provision of Landfill Gas Blower and Control System For Biosolid Dryer Facility.   
 
 

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 

Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, ordinances, 
resolutions, policy. 

Manatee County Code of Laws 

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION 

Manatee County Procurement Division has completed a due diligence review and intends to procure Landfill Gas Blower and 
Control System For Biosolid Dryer Facility from Flare Services LLC without conducting a competitive solicitation process for the 
following reason(s): 

Flare Services LLC originally designed and installed the current burner system along with all associated programming. 
Proprietory issues are involved with the burner program and switching to another programming engineer would require 
extensive programming/re-programming work at a significant cost.  
 
Based upon these and other factors, the County plans to standardize the above referenced product.  
 
Any company that believes it can provide this good/service, must submit detailed information about its good/service to 
the Manatee County Procurement Division at purchasing@mymanatee.org no later than December 3, 2020 for evaluation 
and consideration.  
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